
 

 

 

 

 

The Law Society of Hong Kong responds to 

proposed CSAs to the Legislative Council (Amendment) Bill 2011 

 

On 11 January 2011, the Law Society of Hong Kong and Taipei Bar Association signed their 

first collaboration agreement with a view to enhancing the development of a closer relationship 

between the two associations as well as fostering friendly exchanges among their members. 

 

The Law Society has sent submissions on the Government’s proposed CSAs to the Bills 

Committee on the Legislative Council (Amendment) Bill. The submission is attached 

at Appendix 1.  

 

 

The Law Society of Hong Kong 

30 June 2011 

 

http://hklawsoc.gti.com.hk:8088/-/media/HKLS/pub_e/news/submissions/20110630b.pdf?rev=4f2ac7eabec140eca8d895b3053b343f&hash=3BAD105C7C4FE5B9739BF7A0338A5C3D

